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Your Comment 
Long Island needs a reliable energy system, and the evidence is painfully clear that 
PSEG cannot do the job. 
 
We need to establish new standards for accountability and resilience for electrical 
service, and to have a system that meets those standards with dependable, clean 
power. 
 
It is time to end decades of expensive failed public-private partnerships and to transition 
to a fully public system. 
 
Public power works: Across the country, public utilities have proven to be affordable and 
reliable. 
 
Years of power outages, poor service, and unclean sources of electricity has left Long 
Island with a sub-standard energy system and low-income communities and 
communities of color are feeling the brunt of it. Communities who have advocated for 
years for better rates and better sources of energy will finally have their voices heard 
with a transition to public power. 
 
And it will be more reliable and cheaper! 
 

I urge you to end the contract with PSEG and immediately begin the transition to a fully 
public power system on Long Island. 


